REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
FINANCIAL CONSULTANT SERVICES

SAN BEN
HOUSING AUTH@RITY

The San Benito Housing Authority (HA) is requesting
proposals from qualified individuals or firms to provide
financial consultant services in evaluating the feasibility
and applicability of converting properties currently assisted
under the Public Housing Program platform to the Section
8 Program platform, i.e., to “reposition” their Public Housing
under PIH-2019-05 (HA) issued on March 21, 2019 by the U.
S. Department of Housing and Urban Development.

Proposals submitted in accordance with solicitation guidelines
will be received by the HA until 3:00 p.m. (CST) on Thursday,
February 8, 2024, at the HA main office, 1400 N. Reagan St.,
San Benito, TX 78586.

For more information, visit https://sanbenitohousing.com/
doing-business-with-sbha/ or contact David A Cortez, Deputy
Director at (956) 399-7501.




